warner ropims

MARCH 11, 1981

DEAR MR. DABELSTEIN,

THIS LETTER IS TO CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF WRBN-AM ON MARCH 6, 1981.
WE DID INDEED HAVE AN AIR CHECK THAT MORNING.

EST REGARDS,

DON JONES,
CHIEF ENGINEER

WREBN-FM 101.7 Mh * PO Drawer AB * 727 North Houston Road - Warner Robins, Georgia 31093 * AC 912/922-2222, 822-2223




